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IGGY IMPOWERMENT AND IGGY EMPOWERMENT 
 UPCOMING EVENTS 

National Recognition for 
Mr Green 

On Monday 30th of October Mr Green was 
recognised for being named in the ‘Top 50 
Leading Innovators and Educators in 
Australia’. 

 The educators who were named on this list 
provide wonderful examples of outstanding 
practice and inspiration to others. Mr Green 
“was very humbled, and I am very proud of 
Ingleburn Public School”. He aims to continue 
to gain recognition for the school and to make 
all learning exciting and fun.  

He hopes that every student at IPS becomes 
the best person they can possibly be. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Flag Raising 
Assembly 

Last Monday, the 30th October, K-6 lined up 
expecting a normal flag raising assembly, but 
it wasn't. It turned out to be a very special 
assembly. The purpose of this special 
assembly was to celebrate and acknowledge 
Mr Green’s fantastic achievement of being 
named in the top 50 of all Australian 
educators for innovation and educational 
leadership!  

It was also a day were our IPS Rocks mascots, 
Iggy Innovation and Iggy Empowerment 
came to visit. The mascots were a product of 
a drawing competition which was held earlier 
in the year. 

Miss Dao has promised that we will have more 
IPS rocks assemblies in the future because 
"IPS Rocks!!!".  

Lots of students were wondering who was in 
the mascot, Miss Dao has confirmed that 
"there was no one in the mascot, it was just 
the mascot!" 

    November 
Monday 13th: Old Ways New Ways, Remembrance 
Day Service 
Wednesday 15th: Stage 1 Excursion, Tiger Tag 

Thursday 16th: Kindergarten 2018 Orientation 

Monday 20th- Wednesday 22nd: Stage 3 Camp 

Tuesday 21st: Kindergarten 2018 Orientation 

Tuesday 28th: Combined Scripture Service 

 

December 
Monday 4th: Year 6 Celebration Day 

Tuesday 5th: Stage 2 Cultural Day 

Wednesday 6th: School Christmas Concert 

Thursday 7th: Annual Sports Presentation 

Monday 11th: Stage 2 Celebration Day 

Tuesday 12th: 3-6 Presentation Day 

Wednesday 13th: K-2 Celebration of Learning 

Thursday 14th: Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 15th: Last Day for Students 

IPS ROCKS! 
by Harrison, Daksh and Ryan 
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On Friday the 20ths of October, 21 students 
went to 'The Theatre' at Bankstown Sports 
Club for the launch of their films as part of 
the Film by the Sea festival.  

This was a competition where schools 
competed against each other to find the 
most creative and original film.  

We had two films, one about the love 
between an elderly couple in a nursing home. 
The other about the journey to dance sport. 
Both were marvellous.  

We hoped we would win and at the very end 
it was announced that we won the 'Future 
Stars' workshop for our school, where one 
class will work with film professionals. They 
will learn about film making and visual 
literacy. They will then submit films to be 
shown at a real theatre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Myisha said "It was amazing. It was such a 
lovely film that I really wanted it to work".  

The teachers reported that it was an amazing 
experience to see all the students walking 
the red carpet. 

 

 

 

 

FILMS 

To view our films please go to our school 
website. They located on the homepage in 
the ‘News’ section. 

 
 

  

Film by the Sea 
by Saralise and Shanvi 

Sculptures by the Sea 
by Hunter 

While 3-6 enjoyed their sports gala day, 15 artistic students were 
invited to a special experience of going to the Sculptures by the Sea in 
Bondi. 

We travelled there by 2 trains and a bus ride followed by a long walk 
all the way around for the tour. It was very tiring walking all the way 
up the hill to get to where all the sculptures were.  

It was a nice day by the ocean and it was very crowded. My favourite 
sculpture was the one of giant rusty horses.  

Thank you Miss Rivera and Miss Ross for taking us on the excursion 
and to Mrs Gregory for organising it. 
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REMINDERS 

 

Supervision Before School 
Just a reminder there is no playground supervision 
before 8:30am. Students arriving before this time 
need to sit and wait on the steps in front of the 
canteen or enroll with YMCA. 

School Banking 
School banking is now on Fridays.  
Please see the office if you would like to sign up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 

   Amazing Abel 
By Miriam 
Abel from Year 5 has  
achieved a lot this year 
in sport.  

He came first in 100m running race at 
Zone  and was named the ‘Fields area’s 11 Year 
old Champion of 2017’. He was also part of the 
first relay team that made it to zone. 

He tried his best in every event no matter how 
hard it was. He practises to get more speed 
while making sure he is always having fun. 
Abel also said that it was “important to always 
be helpful to others during sport” showing his 
great sportsmanship.  

 

Sports 
by Sarah-Laine and Hope 

3-6 Gala Day 
Last Friday the 3rd of November the T-Ball, 
Ultimate Frisbee, League Tag, Basketball, 
Cricket and Softball teams finally got to 
compete against other schools at a gala day. 
However it was just for fun as it was the only 
gala day that these sport have had all year. 

We were at Milton Park playing T-Ball and it 
was fun and easy because it wasn’t 
competitive, but it was very hot. Rashad was 
also with us and he said “Gala day was really 
fun. We won all the games and I was really 
happy to have my friends playing with me”. 
Softball were nearby and Nataria reported 
that the girls won one game but lost the 
other.  

“At Ultimate Frisbee it was fun. Some 
schools had less players so we didn’t make it 
competitive.” Shanvi from year 4. 

At League Tag Saralise felt nervous but said 
she felt happy as the team won all their 
games. 

K-2 Concert 
 

Kindergarten 2018 
 

On Wednesday afternoon, 
students of K-2 performed some of 
their favourite songs in the school 
hall in front of a full audience of 
parents.  

Check out the video performances 
on Twitter @IngleburnPS (a link is 
provided at the bottom of the 
school website). Some of the songs 
included ‘Blame it on the Boogie’ 
by 1JLM, ‘I just can’t wait to be 
King’ by 2LN and 2M.  

Thanks Miss Cole and the 
committee for organising a great 
afternoon. 

At Seddon Park for cricket, Dishu said it was 
tiring but fun. He said they played two 
games. “The first game was easy” but he 
questions the umpiring of the second game. 

Basketball gala day was fun and the boys 
won all their games. Tai explained that it 
was still a competitive day and he was happy 
with the results. 

Great sportsmanship was displayed by all 
teams, representing Ingleburn Public School 
well. We look forward to PSSA sport in 2018. 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

FRIDAY 

It has been great getting to know the future Kindergarten 
students at our orientation days. If you have yet to enroll 
your child for next year please see the front office. We look 
forward to our next orientation session. 


